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NAME Project-Based Vouchers Q1801 NUMBER 4 | DATE | 09-12-17

Since KCDC was not able to allocate all of the vouchers that it intended, KCDC reopened this solicitation
and will receive proposals for Project Based Vouchers as detailed in the solicitation document.

KCDC may review, evaluate and award proposals as they are received until all planned vouchers are
allocated.

The new due date for proposal submittal is 09-27-18.
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